
COUNCIL MEETING 
Wednesday 19 May 2021
(Meeting No. 457) 1.00pm
Council Meetings will be held in Council  
Chambers, Leongatha and live streamed: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live
Attendance at the Council Meeting will be 
limited due to COVID-19 requirements. If 
you are interested in attending in person, 
please contact the Council Business 
team to reserve your place. Community 
members directly affected by a report in 
the current Agenda will be given 
precedence to attend if requests to 
attend exceed the capacity allowed.
Council invite Expressions of Interest (EOI) 
to submit questions to the Council 
Meeting. 
Refer to Council’s website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
councilmeetings
Please contact the Council Business 
Team for questions about Council 
Meetings. 

team on 5662 9200 during office hours.

ADAPTABLE COMMUNITIES TRAINING
South Gippsland Shire is providing a series of 
four free workshops across 2021 that have 
been designed to help community 
organisations recover from the challenges of 
2020. We are encouraging all community 
members, volunteers and staff from 
community organisations and groups in South 
Gippsland to attend one or more of these 
workshops.
For all the details and to register for the events, 
please go to: www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
adaptable-communities-training

CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.facebook.com/ 
southgippslandshirecouncil

COMMUNITY DAYS WITH ADMINISTRATORS

Council invite Expressions of Interest (EOI) to 
provide opportunities to present to or meet 
with Administrators. EOIs are to be submitted 
by 9.00am by the third Friday of each month.
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
communitydays

IMPOUNDED VEHICLES
Council impounded the following vehicles in 
accordance with Schedule 11 of the Local 
Government Act 1989:
2001 Gold Ford Sedan
Impounded on: 20 April 2021
Impounded from: Bawden Street, Leongatha
Registration Number: QUV480
2002 Blue Toyota Hatchback
Impounded on: 23 April 2021
Impounded from: Atherton Drive, Venus Bay
Unless the vehicles are collected and the 
relevant fees paid by 11 and 18 May 2021 
respectively, the vehicles will be offered for 
sale to the public.
For enquiries, please contact the Local Laws 

The art is in and the grass is green! 
South Gippsland Shire Council’s Great 
Southern Bale Trail was launched last 
week.
Each installation has been created by 
a local artist and is hosted by a local 
farmer. Artists were encouraged to 
use the theme ‘seasonal cycles’ as 
inspiration for their work. 
The Great Southern Bale Trail has 
been made possible by Council’s 
$2M COVID-19 Community Support 
Package and aims to get not only 
visitors, but locals out exploring their 
own backyard. It is also a great time 

for connection with other locals after 
being isolated for so long during the 
peak of the COVID-19 pandemic.
The installations are spread out across 
South Gippsland and provide a great 
day out exploring our amazing region.
The installations will be available for 
viewing until the end of June 2021, but 
don’t wait that long to get out and have 
a look at them as well as the beautiful 
countryside they reside in.
For all the details on the artists, 
the farmers and locations of the 
installations, head over to: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/gsbt

A New Trail has landed in 
South Gippsland
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Need help getting your P plates?
Log 120 hours of driving experience with the help of a volunteer 
supervising driver.

The TAC L2P program helps young learner drivers with no access to a 
supervising driver, or vehicle, get experience on the road. Learners are 
matched with a fully licensed volunteer and a practice vehicle to help 
them reach the minimum 120 hours required to apply for a probationary 
licence.

The program is free to join and we have volunteers ready to help you!
Please phone Denise Trani on 5662 9200 for more information. 


